

# 2022-10-13 Meeting notes

## Date

13 Oct 2022

## Attendees

- [Ildiko Vancsa](#)
- [Nils Semmelrock](#)
- [Som Sikdar](#)
- [Marco Pfirrmann](#)
- [Shubham Tatvamasi](#)
- [Jan Heidbrink](#)

## Meeting recording

[https://zoom.us/rec/share/q68d1fZp-l-F5iOuxymv\\_625UyQncXApDYAR6TfmsGrZ5EbCS\\_Db5kfLG3TsXc0Q.la-dkZKRFXRCS825](https://zoom.us/rec/share/q68d1fZp-l-F5iOuxymv_625UyQncXApDYAR6TfmsGrZ5EbCS_Db5kfLG3TsXc0Q.la-dkZKRFXRCS825)

## Discussion items

Time	Item	Who	Notes
30min	Contributor	Ildikó	<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Recent issues<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ The Docusaurus needs to be fully cleaned up<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ Issue: <a href="https://github.com/magma/magma/issues/12707">https://github.com/magma/magma/issues/12707</a><ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Docusaurus content is covered in the Contributor Guide What additional steps do we need to take to get the Docusaurus fully cleaned up?</li></ul></li></ul></li></ul></li><li>• Any further updates or content?</li></ul>
20min	Events	All	<p>OpenInfra Project Teams Gathering (PTG)</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• <a href="https://openinfra.dev/ptg">https://openinfra.dev/ptg</a><ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Online event on October 17-21</li></ul></li><li>• Contributor Experience and Onboarding session<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Lock down time slot<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ Current proposal - October 18 at 1500 UTC</li></ul></li><li>◦ Topics<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>▪ Current proposals<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>• Ways of growing the community<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ What are the pros and cons of looking to involve students, academics, and free-range hackers?</li><li>◦ How can we draw commercial developers in to work more closely with the central community?</li></ul></li><li>• Contributor experience<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ Is community experience holding back community growth?</li></ul></li><li>• Development environment options - Issue #13663<ul style="list-style-type: none"><li>◦ What is the most commonly used setup?</li><li>◦ What should be documented as recommendation and what to leave for contributors to experiment with?</li></ul></li></ul></li></ul></li></ul></li></ul>
10min	AoB	All	

## Action items

